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9 June 2014

Paul
fyi-request-1715-aecbfc11@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Paul
Ref: H201402146

Thank you for your emails of 28 May 2014 requesting under the Official Information Act
1982 information relating to postgraduate year 1 (PGY1) positions available under the
Advanced Choice of Employment (ACE) scheme.

The ACE scheme is operated by DHB Shared Services and the Ministry of Health does
not hold the information you requested. Under section 18(g) of the Act | am, therefore,
unable to provide the information you requested. | suggest you contact DHB Shared
Services directly at alldhbs@dhbsharedservices.health.nz.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision on this
request.

Yours sincerely

-

—

Dr Graeme Benny
Director
Health Workforce New Zealand



